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WELCOME BACK
Corkran

Community!!!
SPECIAL SHOUT OUT

TO OUR NEW
FAMILIES!

We believe that preschool is a time 
for discovery, friendship, and fun.

With your support we look forward to
creating many memories with your
child. Thank you for being a part of

our Corkran family.  



Corkran Preschool 
and Kindergarten

2024-2025

Welcome Back 

Thank you for the families that joined
us for the Summer Enrichment

Program. The children had a great
time enjoying their friends this

summer. We also incorporated the
educational component of the

program. This keeps learning fun. 
The children really had fun on 

Wednesday Water day!



2nd                            Labor Day - CLOSED
3rd                   Orientation Day 10-11am

                  Parents and Children 
  4th                 First Full Day/Extra Care Begins  

  8th                   Grandparents Day              
11th                  Patriot Day-School Open
16th                 Tuition Due                          

 22nd                 Autumn Begins                     
 27th                  Chapel - 9:30am                  
 30th              Midland Fundraiser Begins

A Peek Into October
October 7

First Pizza Lunch  



The foundation of our school is the 
Fruit of the Spirit Galatians 5:22 - 5:23
Love, joy, peace, patience, kindness,

goodness, faithfulness, gentleness and
self control. These are the character traits
we will instill in our students as we display

them on a daily basis. The First fruit we
will introduce, Love. Continue to partner
with us and remind them of the ways to

show love at home and school.
We will share them at the upcoming

chapel.

Fruit Of the Spirit 

Church Messages:
The members of Pastor Lloyd Fox and
Enon Baptist Church wants to extend

there warmest greetings to you and your
family. You are always invited to join
Sunday service at 10:00am. Corkran

Preschool offers a 10% discount to any
active member of Enon Baptist Church.



Offices Messages:

PLEASE be very careful when walking in
the parking lot. Hold hands with your
child as they arrive and depart from

school. We are displaying proper
etiquette for crossing the street safely.
Please enforce looking both ways when
crossing, and no running. We are talking
about these safety rules in class.                

REMEMBER TO DRIVE SLOWLY in the
PARKING LOT!!

PLEASE DO NOT PARK IN THE FIRE
LANE!!! I will ask you to move your

car. Please Park in spaces provided.

PARKING LOT SAFETY



 2 year old class and 3 year old class:
Unit - ““Me, Myself and I 
Emotions - How do I feel?
Colors - Red, Blue, Yellow

Letters - Rr, Bb, Ll 
Numbers - #0, #1, #2,#3

4 Year Old Class and Kindergarten
Unit 1 - I Come to School - 1 week

Unit 2 - Who We are - 3 weeks 
Kindergarten - Review letter sounds,

concept of vowels and math recognition.
Observe, Review, Assessments are

made for all students and individual
learning strategies can be implemented.  

These first few weeks we will be
introducing cutting with scissors, gluing

and painting with several mediums.

Curriculum for September



At Corkran Preschool & Kindergarten
we believe that each child is a unique gift

from God, full of potential and wonder. Our
dedicated staff is committed to providing a

warm, nurturing atmosphere where your
child can explore, learn, and grow in faith

and love. We are thankful to share another
year with your child. We have such great
history and a rich legacy to continue.      

From the 
Director’s

Desk

Mrs. Tillanye Rankin
Director
Corkran Preschool and Kindergarten

Children will Bloom where they are planted


